
Greetings from Boulder City Sunrise Rotary Club!

We would like to extend a special invitation to you to become an event sponsor in our
annual Wurst Festival Event, hosted by the Boulder City Sunrise Rotary, taking place
the last Saturday in September.

This year's Wurst Festival promises to be an extraordinary gathering, with over 15,000
attendees expected to join us in celebrating this beloved Boulder City tradition. As the
largest fundraiser of the year for our Rotary club, the success of this event is vital to
supporting our various initiatives, with particular emphasis on our two primary
programs: the Grad Night and Breaking the Cycle initiatives.

Since our charter in 1988, the Boulder City Sunrise Rotary has been dedicated to
serving our community in numerous ways. However, these flagship initiatives lie at the
heart of our mission. 

The Grad Night, established in 1992, has been a beacon of celebration and safety
for ALL of Boulder City High School graduates for over three decades. It offers
them a memorable and alcohol-free environment to commemorate this significant
milestone in their lives. 
Breaking the Cycle Program, in collaboration with the Boulder City Municipal Court,
provides critical support and rehabilitation for individuals battling drug and alcohol
addiction. These programs have made a tangible difference in our community,
offering hope, support, and a chance for a better future for countless individuals.

Your sponsorship of the Wurst Festival offers more than just advertising exposure; it
provides a direct contribution to our community programs. Depending on the level of
sponsorship chosen, you'll receive various benefits tailored to suit your needs. These
benefits include prominent recognition at the event, extensive marketing exposure,
and the opportunity to align your brand with our impactful community initiatives. 

We urge you to consider this invitation not only as an opportunity for exposure but also
as a chance to make a meaningful difference in the lives of your neighbors. Your
contribution will help us continue our mission of service and compassion.

For further details or to discuss sponsorship opportunities, please feel free to reach out
to Jean Widner at worthysales@gmail.com.

We deeply appreciate your dedication to your community, reflected in your
consideration of support, thank you!

Warm regards,
Boulder City Sunrise Rotary

president@bcsr.org www.BCSR.org

     Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 60905 . Boulder City, NV . 89006

@bcsunriserotaryclub

Funds from Wurst Festival are managed by The Rotary Foundation.  The Rotary Foundation is a not-for-profit corporation supported solely by voluntary contributions
from Rotarians and friends of the foundation who share its vision of a better world.  Donations are deductible to the extent allowable by law.  Tax ID #20-3507184.
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